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( 1) Should the professional training for high school 
diplomaf require an extra year after /graduation?

(2) Do conditions In uebee require the maintenance of 
the present system of Including orofessional training In the 
last two years of the Arte course?

(3) Should special general courses for a B.A. degree be 
recommended to Intending teachers?

I had hoped that your Committee would have a 
meeting with Sir *rthar Currie and rone of the LoGlll staff In 
connection with these questions before your reoort Is Issued.
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Yours faithfully.

Dean, School for Teachers 
Kacdonald College, 
Professor of Education, 
McGtill University.
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